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The Applicant 
 
By email only 

 

  

Our Ref: EN010158 

Date: 18 September 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Ms Higgin, 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 46 and The Infrastructure Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 – Regulation 8 
 
Proposed application by Rosefield Energy Farm Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the Rosefield Solar Farm Project 
 
Acknowledgement of receipt of information concerning proposed application  
 
Thank you for your letter of 16 September 2024 and the following documentation: 
 

• Covering letters for parties under section 42 of the Planning Act 2008 

• A copy of the Section 48 Notice 
 
We acknowledge further consultation documents have been supplied via the website 
Document library – Rosefield Solar Farm. These include: 
 

• The Preliminary Environmental Information Report (PEIR) 

• A non-technical summary of the PEIR 

• Additional documents including the Consultation booklet, Consultation newsletter, 
Questionnaire. Map with grid references for feedback and Statement of Community 
Consultation (SoCC). 

 
We acknowledge that you have notified the Planning Inspectorate of the proposed 
application for an Order granting development consent for the purposes of section 46 of 
the Planning Act 2008 and supplied the information for consultation under section 42. The 
following reference number has been given to the proposed application, which I would be 
grateful if you would use in subsequent communications: 
 
EN010158 
 

 

 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 
 

e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
 
Rosefieldsolar 
@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
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We also acknowledge notification in accordance with Regulation 8(1)(b) of the 
Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 that you 
propose to provide an environmental statement in respect of the Proposed Development. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Jennifer Savage 
 

Jennifer Savage 
Case Manager  
 
 
This decision was made by officials on behalf of the Secretary of State under delegated 
powers. 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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